
 

 

 
 
 
 

Freedom of Information Request FA 20/08/00671 
 
The number of Department employees that have worked as Department Liaison Officers (DLO) for the 
period 10 March 2015 to 19 August 2020.  

 

47 employees have been identified as a DLO between 10.03.2015 and 19.08.2020. 

 
Note: this figure includes employees who have performed DLO duties on multiple occasions. 
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